
From: Asst Exec Sec
To: "execsec@chilmarkma.gov"
Subject: FW: kayak storage at town landing
Date: Friday, September 22, 2017 3:22:31 PM

 
 

From: Thomas Ashe  
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 12:40 PM
To: asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov
Cc: harbor@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: kayak storage at town landing
 
Dear sirs: I am writing to request the construction of kayak storage at the town landing for the
2018 season against the Millers fence. There are so many more kayaks being stored at that
location and the boat launching dock has become totally compromised. 
 
 In addition someone is storing conch traps at this location that take up significant ground
space that could be used by boaters and for parking. 
 
Can you paint lines on the pebbles to indicate where people should park so we can maximize
the number of cars that can use the lot?
 
Thank you for any assistance you can provide to help make our boating and use of the ramp
more rewarding. 
Thomas Ashe
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